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Chairman AERB Inaugurated Radiation Safety Awareness Campaign 

of Indian Radiology and Imaging Association (IRIA) 

 

 

 

AERB team meeting IRIA office bearers 

 

Shri S. A. Bharadwaj, Chairman AERB inaugurated the Radiation Safety Awareness 

campaign launched by the Indian Radiological and Imagine Association (IRIA) on 27th 

January 2018 during the 17th Asian Oceanian Congress of Radiology and the 71st 

Annual Conference of the Indian Radiology and Imaging Association (IRIA) held at 

Renaissance Mumbai Convention Centre Hotel, Powai, Mumbai. 

Dr. Mohanan Kunnumal, President IRIA informed that, IRIA in its awareness campaign 

will identify Radiation Safety coordinator from each of its state chapter to spread 

awareness on radiation safety. They will coordinate with AERB in enhancing reporting 

mechanism and management of adverse events in radiology. Dr. A. U. Sonawane, 

Head Directorate of Regulatory Affairs & Communications, AERB informed about 

incidents involving injuries due to radiation during interventional radiology procedures 

and emphasised need for awareness on radiation protection among radiological 

medical practitioners.  

Speaking on the occasion, Chairman AERB urged to the members of IRIA to follow 

regulatory & safety norms of AERB so that radiation doses received by the 

professional are well within limits set by AERB.  
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